[bookmark: _GoBack]Important Notice for Mornings and After School.
Please stay on the playground by the Reception entrance ready to line up in the mornings. Staff are available for children and parents to speak to from 8.50am and the whistle is blown at 8.55. If you arrive late and the Reception door is closed you will need to bring your child into school via the main office. (Children are not to play on the field or the climbing frame before and after school).

What a Super First Week!
We are delighted with the way the children have settled in school this week, even those who have had second thoughts when leaving parents at the door have very quickly settled once in school.  Please be assured that we will let you know if your child doesn’t settle and find ways to help. 
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PE Bags.
PE bags will be left on your child’s peg and sent home every half term to give you the opportunity to freshen them up and check everything still fits. If you need anything from the bags during the term don’t hesitate to ask a member of our team and they will help you to locate your child’s bag.
Wellies.
Please can you send a pair of named wellies in to keep at school as we will be outside in the Reception yard throughout the day and sometimes this involves very messy play.

Looking Forward to Next Week.
Remember we are swapping sessions next week. Morning children should line up on the yard ready to come into school at 8.55am. Please pick up at the front of the school at 12pm after their school dinner. Look out for sign ‘Main School Office’. 
Afternoon children line up outside the Main school office at 1pm. Please pick up on the yard at 3.15pm and remember to step forward to collect your child.
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